
 

 

 

Minutes of the 

Tamworth Trustees of Cemeteries 

4:00 PM, October 16, 2019 

At Town Offices 

 

Members Present: Bruno Siniscalchi and John Wheeler. Mark Albee after bidders had left due to mix up with 

location. 

 Also present Jason Bergen and Tracie Antolin  

 

1. The two guests were present to attend the bidders pre-bid meeting.  A question was asked concerning the 

frequency of mowing of the area between roads and stone walls – it is to be done as needed to maintain 

a cared for look. Fake flowers and decorations are to be removed at the spring maintenance. 

2. The two possible bidders were thanked for attending and left. 

3. The minutes of 09/25/19 meeting were approved. 

4. John had received questions concerning an Ordination Rock green burial, including the possibility of 

removing the damaged bird house.  The trustees went to the site after completing the main meeting and 

removed the bird house and pole and flagged the site for the burial on 10/20. 

5. At the request of Tracie, a current contractor, the Trustees agreed to change the Rules and Regulations to 

prohibit artificial flowers and decorations. 

6. There will be a cemetery stone restoration at Ordination Rock Cemetery at 9 AM on Saturday October 

26 in conjunction with a cemetery history talk put on by the Tamworth Historical society and Cook 

Library. 

7. The next meeting will be at 4 PM at the Town Offices on October 23 for maintenance contract bid 

opening. 

8. The meeting adjourned to Ordination Rock Cemetery at 5:12 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

John B. Wheeler        Cemetery minutes 101619 

 


